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Commemoration of the 75th anniversary of the Battle of the Bulge in Bastogne - Press
accreditation

On Monday morning, December 16, a federal protocol ceremony to commemorate the 75th
anniversary of the Battle of the Bulge will be held in Bastogne. Please find attached the practical
information about press accreditation for this event.

FPS Chancellery of the Prime Minister - Directorate General Arlin Bagdat
External Communication Director-General
Rue de la Loi - Wetstraat 16 +3222874105
1000 Brussels +32 478 32 91 47
Belgium

+3225010211 arlin.bagdat@premier.fed.be

https://chancellery.belgium.be

h © 2019 - news.belgium.be


http://www.tcpdf.org

